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Administrative Hearings - Service of Notice

This bill provides that an agency may serve a hearing notice on a former licensee by sending
the notice by regular mail to the last known business and home address of the former licensee
if (1) the notice has been sent within three years of the termination of the person’s license;
and (2) the agency has been unsuccessful in giving notice in the manner otherwise provided
by the licensing statute.

A person served by regular mail, as provided by this bill, will be granted a hearing after
showing that the person neither knew nor had reasonable opportunity to know of the fact of
service.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None. The bill would not substantially alter current practice and could be
handled with existing resources.

Local Effect: None.

Information Source(s): Department of Labor, Licensing, and Regulation

Fiscal Note History: First Reader - March 11, 1996
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